
Toys:  Please help us by leaving toys and other precious items at your home.  These items might 

include, stuffed animals, dolls, jewelry, lip glosses etc.  These items can often become a distraction 

and can easily be misplaced or broken.  They may bring something small for nap time if it easily fits 

into their bedding bag.   

Email:  I am always available via email at kat@boisemontessori.com.  This is a great tool for com-
municating about your child’s progress instead of talking about your child in front of them.  Thank 
you for your understanding!  Please make sure your contact information is up to date. 
We look forward to a wonderful school year and are excited to see everyone!   

  Miss Kat        Miss Olivia 

Monday September 2 : School Closed – Labor Day 

Thursday September 5 : Back to school night 6:00-7:00 

Friday September 20 : Picture Day for Room 6 

Welcome Back!  I hope you all enjoyed your summer and are 

excited to be back at your second home in Room 6!   

We will begin our year with lessons on Grace and Courtesy.  These 

are important aspects in the classroom as we reacquaint ourselves 

with each other, the classroom, and the materials.  Lessons will 

include walking in the classroom, how to get the teacher’s attention, 

carrying a tray, bathroom etiquette, how to wash hands, packing 

away materials, sitting safely in  a chair, table manners, and the general routine of the classroom. 

As parents, you are of course also excited and interested to hear about what your child worked on each 

day, especially in the first few weeks of a school.  When you pick your child up from school, a great 

opening question could be, “I see that you worked on……,” “Tell me about…..,” “What was your 

favorite work you chose today?”  

As a community we work on the aspects of Grace and Courtesy.  Other areas such as math, science, 

language and writing, are done with the teacher one on one, as well as small groups. 

Arriving promptly at 9 a.m. is vitally important for your child’s success in the classroom and makes it 

easier for them to transition into class.  Please speak with your child about the drop off routine you have 

decided on, and make your departure quickly and in the cubby area. 

     Miss Kat   Miss Olivia 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   
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